## Mrs. Elvidge's March 2024 Newsletter



Throughout March we will continue focusing on one letter each week By the end of March, we will have studied 22 letters! In mid-March we will have completed introducing the numbers 0-20. We will continue to work with numbers throughout the remainder of the year. Please continue with any additional efforts at home to strengthen letter/sound and number awareness!

PLEASE MAKE CERTAIN YOUR CHILD COMES TO SCHOOL IN SNEAKERS EVERY DAY TO KEEP THEM SAFE DURING PLAY TIME!

I will hang up a sign-up sheet in the hallway for help with our Easter Celebration which will take place the week of March 18<sup>th</sup>-22nd. We appreciate your help!



Please bring in 6 large plastic eggs with your child's name on each egg by Friday, March 15th. We will stuff the eggs with items from the sign-up sheet. If you sign up for one of the blue highlighted items, please bring it to school by Friday, March 15<sup>th</sup>.

Guest Readers-When you are a Guest reader, please sign in at the office and wait in the lobby until we come and get you to walk you back to our classroom.

In honor of Dr. Seuss' birthday, we will wear special items. On Friday, March 1st wear green for <u>Green Eggs and Ham</u>. On Monday, (3/4) please have your child wear red and white for <u>Cat and the Hat</u>. Friday, (3/8) please have your child wear crazy socks! (Fox in Socks). On Wednesday, (3/13) dress your

child in WACKY clothes! (Wacky Wednesday)

Donuts with Grownups is on March 6<sup>TH</sup>! One
Grownup will come to school on Wednesday,

March 18<sup>TH</sup> at 9:15. (Your Child can be dropped

Off using carline at his/her usual time.) We will

Do a couple fun activities, eat some donuts and

Say Goodbye by 10:00am.

Saturday, March 16th is Trinity's Outdoor Open House from 9-11 am. If any of your friends are looking for a school for their little one for next school year, please encourage them to come on over and take a tour.

Summer is only a FeW short months away so; it is time to begin thinking about summer camp. Trinity's Discovery Camp Program runs From Monday thru Thursday, 8:45am — 12:15 pm. The registration Form is attached. Reserve your child's spot today!

Trinity will be closed for the celebration of Easter and spring break...3/25-4/1. May you enjoy this special family time!

